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Dear San Jose ASHRAE Members and Friends, 
  

Some of you are just getting back from the ASHRAE winter conference and AHR expo in Chicago.  I 

hope you stayed warm and enjoyed informative seminars and technical sessions that ASHRAE has to 

offer.  Our treasurer, Elise Kiland got to shadow our Regional Director, Marites Calad while she went 

to ASHRAE meetings and social events.  If you are interested in doing this in the future, go to 

ashrae.org and check out the Region LeaDRS Program. 

  

Last month, San Jose hosted Christopher Muller, on January 10th at the Biltmore hotel.  Chris spoke 

about how CO2 can negatively impact the indoor air quality of a space.  Thank you Chris for the great 

presentation! 

  

Our speaker this month is Rich Swierczyna who will be speaking about state of the art commercial 

kitchen ventilation technologies.   This will be a topic you don't want to miss! For more information 

on the topic and speaker, go to https://sanjoseashrae.wildapricot.org/event-2793180  We have a couple 

of social events coming up in March and April.  The YEA sharks game against the St. Louis Blues is 

on March 8th.  There are still spots left so sign up now!  Registration has just opened for our annual 

Bocce Ball Tournament on April 12th.  We have many sponsorship options available for this event 

and would appreciate your company donating for this event.  All donations will go to our chapter 

operations, college scholarships, and ASHRAE resource promotion.  If you have any questions please 

reach out to Manny Uribe, muribe@westernallied.com 

  

Nominations for San Jose ASHRAE officer positions will be accepted next month.  Start thinking 

about anyone who you think would be a good fit to serve our chapter.  Elected officer positions include 

president elect, treasurer, secretary, and board of governors.  Nomination forms will be sent out 

through email and will be available on our website. 

  

Cheers, 

  

 
  

Lauren Wilson, Chapter President 

 

February  Monthly Meeting  

 
This month we go back to Biltmore to learn 

about efficient designs for commercial 
ËÉÔÃÈÅÎ ÖÅÎÔÉÌÁÔÉÏÎȦ  )ÔȭÓ ÁÌÓÏ -0 ÎÉÇÈÔ 

ASHRAE Bocce Ball Tournament  

 

Bocce Ball is back! Reserve you team now while 
ÔÈÅÙȭÒÅ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅȦ  7Å ÁÌÌ ËÎÏ× ÔÈÉÓ ÅÖÅÎÔ 

never fails, get registered now! 
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